
 

 
 
FE22/247      C22/160 
9 March 2022 
Javier Canon 
Department of Planning Industry and Environment  
 

RE: Great Western Battery Energy Storage System – (SSD-12346552) 

The only Key Fish Habitat adjacent to the development footprint is Pipers Flat Creek. DPI 
Fisheries are satisfied that development will have no discernible impact on Pipers Flat Creek 
and therefore have no concerns with the EIS or proposed development. 

Should you have any queries regarding this correspondence please contact me on (02) 6763 
1255 or 0429 908 856. 

 

David Ward 
Fisheries Manager (Tamworth) 
 


